



Mr A Coupe Director of Music

Email: tony.coupe@ellesmere.com

8th February 2024

Dear Parent,

I am delighted to share with you the details of an extremely important concert that we will be presenting at Ellesmere College on Saturday 16th March in aid of Cancer Research UK.

We will be performing **Vivaldi's Gloria** alongside **Handel's Dixit Dominus**. The concert will feature a professional live orchestra, Ellesmere Camerata, and singers from Ellesmere College Choral Society, Shrewsbury Cantata, our student choirs, OE's and beyond.



I have been working closely alongside Bells Lewers (parent), who has spent the last year battling cancer. Her beat cancer goal was the desire to sing Handel's Dixit Dominus, a masterwork full of beauty and energy, and a piece that she listened to daily during treatment.

We will be putting on a **Gala Concert**, and would encourage you to dress up, join us and fill Big School for an evening to remember. I am therefore **inviting** you, your family and your friends to join us for this very special concert which will start at **7.00pm** on **Saturday 16**th **March**.

If you would like tickets, please email musicadmin@ellesmere.com stating the number of tickets you require. We will reserve your tickets and you can pay for them on the door. Thanks to our generous sponsors I can confirm that all takings will go to Cancer Research UK.

I look forward to seeing and meeting you on 16th March.

Best wishes,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286 www.ellesmere.com